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Château

DOMESTIC    1 LITRE

WOOD PRESERVATIVE
Exterior use only

CONTAINS ZINC NAPHTHENATE

DANGER
POISON

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: Zinc from Zinc Naphthenate 2%

REGISTRATION NO 20293
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

80-000 Clear

Made in Canada by Château Paints Inc.
6833 Park Avenue
Montreal, Quebec

H3N 1W8

Directions for use: For exterior use only. Château wood
preservative is a highly effective, ready-to-use solution, that
protects wood, tarpaulin or rope against rot, mildew and
termites. Use above ground. Will not bleed through if painted
over. This product also increases the life of your wood. Will not
evaporate or wash out. 

Coverage: Up to 9 sq. m./litre of wood, or 4 sq. m./litre of
240 g tarpaulin, or 7 kg of rope.

Apply by brush, or dip: Apply as much solution as will readily
soak up. The effectiveness of the preservative is determined by
the penetration, so apply liberally. One coat is usually
sufficient, but, two coats are desirable if rotting conditions
are severe. Wait six hours before applying second coat. Allow 48
hours to dry before painted.

Dip method: Immerse wood completely for 3-10 minutes per 2 cm of
thickness. Dressed lumber: Dip 15-30 minutes per 2 cm of
thickness. Treat ends thoroughly. When treating wood, make sure
surface is clean and dry. Remove all paint, varnish, wax or other
coating. No thinning necessary. 

PRECAUTIONS: Avoid breathing vapour. Wear appropriate covering
clothing and plastic gloves when applying this product. Wash
thoroughly after use and before eating or smoking. Keep food and



animals away from freshly treated material. Poisonous to plants
when wet: allow treated material to dry thoroughly before
allowing contact with growing plants. May cause skin irritation.
Do not apply to fabrics where prolonged skin contact may occur.
Do not apply where the preservative may become a component of
food, feed or drinking water. Do not apply over Rubberized
fabrics.

INFLAMMABLE: KEEP AWAY FROM OPEN FLAMME OR SPARK. 

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: DO NOT REUSE EMPTY CONTAINER, DISPOSE OF
CONTAINER IN HOUSEHOLD TRASH. STORE UNUSED PRODUCT OUT OF REACH
OF CHILDREN. 

TOXICOLOGY: CONTAINS PETROLEUM DISTILLATE AND ZINC NAPHTHENATE.
TREAT AS FOR INGESTION OF KEROSENE. 

FIRST AID: IN CASE OF SKIN CONTACT, WASH IMMEDIATELY WITH SOAP
AND WATER. IF SPLASHED IN EYES, FLUSH WITH PLENTY OF WATER AND
OBTAIN MEDICAL ATTENTION. IF SWALLOWED, GET MEDICAL ATTENTION
FROM POISON CONTROL CENTER IMMEDIATELY-DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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